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From The Chairman of the  Board Of Directors
 Dear Parents

Thank you for taking the time to complete our school satisfaction 
survey, How Good is our School.  We are delighted with the high 
number of respondents this year, enabling us to get a good sense of 
how you as parents feel our school is doing in striving to achieve our 
mission.  On every level you rated our school highly, which is a tribute 
to the leadership of Mr. Langley and his staff who have been dedicated 
to delivering a consistently high level of education despite the very 
difficult circumstances of the pandemic in the last 2 years.

A summary of the satisfaction levels per category is shown below:

• Vision  - 98,3%
• Programmes/Services - 91,9%
• Spiritual Formation of Students  - 90,7%
• Treatment of Consumers - 91,8%
• Extra-Murals  - 89,2%
• Parent Expectations  - 92,3%
• Biblical Worldview  - 92,4%
• Learning Environment - 95,9%
• Recommendation  - 93,6%

As a school, we will continue to strive for Excellence in Education to 
the Glory of God.  Although we are delighted at the high rating levels 
that you have given the school, we will continue to strive for a higher 
level of excellence in all that we do, for His Name’s sake.  We are also 
very aware that because we are fallible, we fail often and are always in 
need of God’s grace.  James 4:6 reminds us that “God opposes the proud 
but shows favor to the humble.”  May He keep us ever humble and 
dependent on His grace and wisdom in all that we do as a school.

Thank you for entrusting your children to the school and for being part 
of this project of equipping them to live as God’s servants in this world.

MRS. GWYN HANNINGTON
CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
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Term 3Top 5
1. Padayachee, Jordan
2. Meiring, Gwenneth
3. Nkosi, Nkanyezi
4. Jonker, Megan
5. Tshidzumba, Lutendo

1. Seaka, Tumisho
2. Rall, Alexis
3. Grobbelaar, Rachel
4. Moore, Kyle
5. Ntseke, Oratile

1. Harvey, Kezia
2. Langley, Nicole
3. Fadane, Buhle
4. Pennells, Kaylin
5. Gwebu, Makabongwe

1. Gutura, Perpetual
2. McKay, Ma�hew
3. Pennells, Keagan
4. Mitchley, Jenna
5. Walters, Kelci

Grade 
8

Grade 
9

Grade 
10

Grade 
11
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During Term 3 we took part in the Virtual SACSSA National Athletics 
Championships. There was lots of excitement built around this event, even 
though we could not physically compete against other schools.

Our athletes, ranging from u10 - u19, went through qualifying rounds to 
determine whether they met the qualifying standards to enter for this 
prestigious event. All the athletes have shown so much potential, enthusiasm 
and commitment. We praise each and every athlete who attempted the 
qualifying rounds and encourage them to never give up.

We received 38 medals in total (16 Gold, 12 Silver and 10 Bronze) and finished 
3rd overall. We are extremely proud of all of our athletes’ achievements.

VIRTUAL SACSSA NATIONAL ATHLETICS 
CHAMPIONSHIPS

VIRTUAL SACSSA NATIONAL ATHLETICS 
CHAMPIONSHIPS

TKSWR hosted a Red Ball Tennis Festival 
on Friday, 28 October 2021. Four schools 
competed with a total of 53 players (U9), 
participating for the afternoon.

A good time was had by all the young 
tennis players who participated.

Thank you teacher Lee and coaches 
Jordan & Dante for assisting with the 
festival schedule for the afternoon.
We look forward to participating in the last 
Red Ball festival for the year on Monday, 8 
November at Laerskool Roodekrans.

Red Ball Tennis Festival



5Please Note: In case of absenteeism a doctor’s note must be provided for all summative
assessments (tests, orals, practical assessments etc) missed.

|   05 Nov 2021   |The King’s School West Rand The King’s Ken Newsletter



|   05 Nov 2021   |The King’s School West Rand The King’s Ken Newsletter

Friendly Reminder: School fees must be paid in advance, before the 7th of each month,
12 Months of the year.6

We were privileged to send a few u11 and u12 boys 
and girls to the District Hockey trials for an 
opportunity to be selected for the u12 and u13 
teams of 2022. The trials were held at various 
venues.

The girls had their trials on Tuesday, 26 October 
and the boys on Wednesday 27 October.

The u11 girls and boys (u12 of 2022) played at 
Crawford Ruimsig while the U12 girls and boys 
(u13 of 2022) went to Krugersdorp High School.

Due to a time restrictions, only one round of trials 
took place but the selectors managed to choose 
the best players for the teams of 2022.

A big CONGRATULATIONS to the following play-
ers who made the various District teams of 2022!! 
We are proud of you!

D12...D12...D12

Hockey

U12...U12...U12

Siphoesihle Zondi Siphosihle Mhlanga Davina Makota Zoey Michael
(Non-Traveling Reserve)

Warona Merafe Karabo Tsotsotso
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U13...U13...U13

Leah McKessar Nyakallo Modise Zoë Nkosi Amahle Majola
(Non-Traveling Reserve)

Uhone Ramovha Phenyo Seaka Onalerona Sedingwa John van Druten

Tshireletso Mabe


